
 

 

 

 

Sestriere, 4 November 2022 

AUDI FIS SKI WORLD CUP 

First snow on the Sestriere World Cup slope 

The first snow has fallen on the Kandahar G.A. Agnelli slope of Sestriere, set to host the upcoming Women’s Alpine Ski 

World Cup races (giant slalom and slalom) from 10 to 11 December). The snowflakes have fallen yesterday afternoon up 

to the early night, and the abrupt temperature drop has also allowed the activation of the slope’s artificial snow-making 

system. 

The landscape already has a taste of winter, and this lovely snow cover is a good base layer for the preparation of the 

slope and the opening of the Vialattea resort planned for 7 December. 

In the meantime, we are continuing to work on the various structures of the finish area and the stands that will host all 

the fans reaching Sestriere to support the best female athletes in the world. 

To admire the first snow and savour the magnificent winter setting, check out the images from our webcams placed in 

different scenic spots of the Vialattea resort: 

https://worldcupsestriere.it/webcam-e-meteo/ 
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